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Newly accepted CCP students for next 
year need to bring a  photo ID, and their 
UA ID & password to orientation on April 

30th.  Also, make sure you have 
"confirmed" your admittance when sent 

an email from the university.  This 
should have been sent to you when you 

were accepted to the CCP program. 





ORRVILLE
BRACELET

$6.00
Purchase in the 

Athletic office 



Character Word of the Month is
Fairness

Treating of both or all sides alike, without reference to one’s own feelings or interests 


